
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,  
 
 
We hereby cordially invite you to the press conference 
 

on Tuesday, 27 February 2024, 2:30 p.m.  
 
at Museum Folkwang.  
 
On this day, we would like to inform you about news and important developments in the field of 
photography in Essen. 
 
Please register for accreditation by Monday, 26 February 2024 by sending an email to 
presse@museum-folkwang.essen.de.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 0201 8845 160. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at the press conference. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Anna Rutten and Gina Kehren  
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